

Veterans Transition Center

of Monterey County

27 November 2014

Brian Lee, Interim General Manager Marina Coast Water District 11 Reservation Road Marina, CA 93933

Dear Mr. Lee,

On behalf of the Veteran organizations of Monterey County, let us thank you for your support in helping make the 2014 Homeless Veteran Stand Down of Monterey County a resounding success!

Thanks to your support, we provided a full range of outstanding service to a <u>record number</u> of deserving Vets! At the end of 3 days, we served 400 homeless Veterans & their families, employed 550 hard-working volunteers, & hosted 300 service providers to make it all happen. Also, legal services waived over \$400,000 in fines/court costs for 200 Vets—an amazing effort!

In short, we changed the lives of many of our nation's deserving Patriots. This could not have been done without the water and sewer access you provided - <u>vital</u> services that allowed us to serve our Vets with dignity and accomplish the mission.

On behalf of the Veterans Transition Center and the United Veterans Council of Monterey, we are honored you joined us as we work to reduce Veteran homelessness not only in Monterey County, but throughout California...and America.

Your assistance made a <u>direct difference</u> in the lives of our nation's neediest and most deserving population. You are part of the solution -- thank you!

We wish you a tremendous Holiday season. Never leave a Veteran behind!

Very respectfully,

Thomas H. Griffin Board Chairperson,

Veterans Transition Center

William T. Bare Executive Director,

Veterans Transition Center